Narelle Plowrig ht

From: Janet Hempsall - S _ <«

Sent: 29 November 2024 15:13

To: Narelle Plowright

Subject: RE: Premises Licence Review - Roaring Meg, Barnby Gate, Newark, NG24 1QZ
OFFICIAL

Hi Narelle

Please note that Newark Town Council’s Planning Committee supports a licensing review of these premises.
Kind regards

Janet Hempsall
Receptionist/Planning Administrator

Newarlk Town Council

Newarl< Town Hall, Newark, Nottinghamshire NG24 |DU

TOWN COUNCIL
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Please consider the environment. Do you really need to print this email?

Newarlt Town Council Legal Disclaimer

Emails and any attachments from Newark Town Council are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient,
please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it without making copies or
using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act
1998 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a
request.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are
urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since Newark Town Council accepts no
responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses.

From: Licensing <Licensing@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk>
Sent: 07 November 2024 08:35
To: * ‘ (N o : k> o

iz
i

Cc: o e '
Subject: Premises Licence Review - Roaring Meg, Barnby Gate, Newark, NG24 1QZ
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Good Morning,



